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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Nellist 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Foster 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"What assumptions are being made in the initial planning of the medium-term 
financial strategy for the likely level of reduction in financial support for 
Coventry from central government in the 2011/2014 Comprehensive Spending 
Review?" 
 

 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Nellist 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Blundell 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"What is the loss of face-to-face work with young people with the reductions in 
funding for the Youth Service; how many sessions per year are being lost and 
how many people will this affect?" 
 

 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Nellist 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Mrs Dixon 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"What plans she has for Council involvement in the Government's Future Jobs 
Fund scheme; how many placements for young people are to be offered; how 
long will the placements last; what rates of pay will be offered; and whether the 
work done will be wholly in addition to that carried out currently or recently by 
existing staff?" 
 

 

 4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor O'Boyle 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Mrs Johnson 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"Could the Cabinet Member for Community Services tell me which services she 
is prepared not to see cut?" 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 5. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Lee 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"If, pending discussions with tenants at Vernon Court, he would support 
residents in possibly rejecting Whitefriars Homes as the preferred landlord to 
take over the scheme and work with the tenants to find an alternative provider 
as well as ensuring that whatever happens, the tenants retain their current 
accommodation?" 
 

 

 6. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Harvard 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Noonan 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"In relation to the so-called 'extended trials' of the Nu-Phalt system, on BBC 
Midlands Today, when asked why workers had been brought to Coventry from 
Scotland, you stated: "Because they are a national company they do have 
people all over the country and it is up to them if they want to bring people to 
get our roads in our city of Coventry done.  I see no objections to that.  At the 
end of the day we are getting our potholes repaired. " Does this mean that the 
Conservative Party that controls this Council has now abandoned its 
commitment to Local Agenda 21? 
 

 

 7. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor O'Boyle 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Ridley 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
"Would the Cabinet Member for City Development reconsider my request to 
look into giving those residents that request it within a to be defined area a 
reduction on parking charges in certain city centre car parks?" 
 

 

 8. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Williams 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
 "Would the Cabinet Member vigorously assist in the provision of additional 
community safety measures in Coronation Rd regarding the welcomed re-
development of Primrose Hill Park?" 
 

 


